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Friday 10th May 2024 

 
Year 5 Residential Trip to Skreens Park 

Various dates - Week commencing Monday 20th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Firstly, thank you for signing up for the year 5 residential trip to Skreens Park.  We are very pleased with 

how many children will be joining us and benefiting from this exciting opportunity. 

 

As a reminder the classes will be going on the following days: 

 

Monday to Tuesday – 5W 
Tuesday - Wednesday – 5B and 5Wa 

Wednesday - Thursday – 5Mu 
Thursday - Friday 5Ma 

 

Each class should arrive in school on their first day at the usual time and go to the school canteen with all 

their bags (the door to the canteen is to the left of the green gate the children usually use to enter the 

school).  The children will be leaving school for Skreens Park at approx. 9:30am.  The children will then 

stay overnight and return to school the next day, to be picked up at their normal time. 

 

Children who will require medication whilst we are away (prescribed or non-prescribed) must have a 

completed medicine form.  Forms can be collected from the school office before the day of departure and 

completed at home. These forms are also available on our website. 

On the morning your child goes to Skreens Park, please bring their medication and completed form to the 

drop off point at the school canteen and hand them to the first aider on duty. Medicines must be given to 

an adult – please do not give medicines to your child to look after. 

 

To find out more about the trip please click on the following link - Year 5 Skreens Park Residential.  Should 

you have any further questions, please email the school office and we will aim to answer all queries on the 

‘Frequently Asked Questions’ section on the Skreens Park Residential page on the school website.    

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr T Goddard 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/year-5-skreen-park
http://www.skreenspark.org.uk/

